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Friday 13th December 2024
Carol Concert & Nativity performances
A BIG well done to all the Reception, Year 1, Year 2 & 
Year 3 children who performed so incredibly well this 
week in their Nativity concerts. Our Nursery children 
have also been busy performing this week for their 
families.  It was a lovely occasion and thank you to 
everyone who supported the children.  It was standing 
room only in the Nursery!  A HUGE thank you to the 
staff for all their hard work & also a thank you to everyone who came along & supported 
the pupils.   

Our Christmas Carol Concert is being held at All Saints Church on Monday evening (6pm 
start). Our PS3 choir will be singing a medley of songs and a selection of our children will 
also be doing a variety of readings at the concert. All parents and families are more than 
welcome to attend this concert, as it is a lovely occasion to come together at this time of 
year. 
Congratulations
Llongyfarchiadau to our All Saints pupil who has won 
the Jane Hutt Christmas Card competition this year. 
Her winning design was presented to her in class today 
by both Jane Hutt MS and Kanishka Narayan MP. This card will 
be sent all across the world this Christmas. 
Da iawn, we are so proud of you!

Christmas Lunch
The children and staff enjoyed an amazing Christmas 
Lunch on Thursday cooked by our team in the 
kitchen. We would all like to say thank you to Mrs Carey 
and her team. Thanks also to our incredible Midday 
Supervisors for making it such a special occasion for the 
children. 
Click on the following link to take a look at some 
of the photos - https://www.allsaintspsbarry.co.uk/school-events-1/ 

https://www.allsaintspsbarry.co.uk/school-events-1/
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Save the Children - Christmas Jumper Day
As you know we celebrated Christmas jumper day on Thursday this week. Everyone 
looked very festive in their array of Christmas themed clothing.  If you would like to make 
a donation to Save the Children, please click the following link - 
https://www.savethechildren.org.uk/donate 

Class Christmas Parties 
For our Class Christmas Parties on;
Tuesday 17th December – Y3 / Y4 / Y5 / Y6 - Christmas Parties (pm)
Wednesday 18th December - Rec / Y1 / Y2 - Christmas Parties (pm)
Christmas or party clothes can be worn.  We would be very grateful of any donations of 
party food & so that we have a range of food.  We suggest that Woodpeckers and Owls 
bring in savoury food and Robins and Kingfishers bring in sweet food. This is just a guide, 
and we kindly ask that only shop bought items are brought into school. If your child has 
any specific allergies, please let a member of staff know.

Week Beginning Monday 16th December
As we move into the last week of this term, we have decided as a school, that the 
children can come into school during the last week of term (week beginning 16th 
December) wearing festive t-shirts / jumpers etc if they so wish.

Dates for the Diary

Sunday 15th December – Christingle Service @ All Saints Church @ 10am

Monday 16th December - Reception Christmas Concert Performance @ 10am

Monday 16th December - Christmas Carols @ All Saints Church (6pm)

Tuesday 17th December – Reception trip to Cardiff Castle to see Santa

Thursday 19th December – Christmas Panto in school (funded by the PTA)

Friday 20th December – Toy and Games Day! (no electronics or devices to be brought 

into school) 

Friday 20th December – Last day of Autumn term 2024

Monday 23rd December – Friday 3rd January 2025 – Christmas Holiday

Monday 6th January - Start of Spring Term A 2025. 

https://www.savethechildren.org.uk/donate


Wellbeing Workshop

For parents/ carers only of children aged 0 -11

years on the Neurodevelopmental waiting list.

Led by a Psychologist get tips and strategies for your

child’s better mental wellbeing.

At: Vale of Glamorgan Council Civic Offices, 

Holton Road, Barry CF63 4RU

On:  Tuesday 14th January 20 25

Time: 10 am-12pm

The session is f ree of  charge  but

please book a place via Eventbrit e

using t he QR code or t his link:

Please make alt ernat ive arrangements for childcare during t he workshop. As t he

session is for adults only.

Includes information on:

Emot ional Regulat ion

Co-regulat ion between parent /carer and child

The PACE Approach

This is not a Neurodevelopmental assessment. It is for information and learning

purposes only. 

During the cof fee break chat  wit h the Neurodevelopmental Communit y Connectors about

the wait ing list , assessment  process and other services available while wait ing.

https:/ /www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/neurodevelopmental-service-

wellbeing-workshopgweithdy-lles-tickets-10 50 682267947
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